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To provides the students with the latest information on career opportunities, the college has 

constituted a competitive examination cell. Our aim is to motivate the students for all types of 

Competitive/entrance exams such as IIT-JAM, TIFR, IISER, CSIR/NET/SET, GRE, Civil 

services (UPSC, MPSC), etc. The cell also invites prominent speakers from various fields to 

interact with the students and guide them. 

The Competitive examination Cell of Bajaj College of Science, Wardha organized a talk on 

“Carrier Awareness” for Undergraduate Students on 21st September 2022. Prof. P. V. Tekade, 

officiating Principal, Bajaj College of Science, Wardha was invited as a resource person. The 

orientation program began by the speaker welcome & introductory speech by the Coordinator 

of Competitive examination Cell Shri. M. D. Bansinge.  

The resource person was introduced to the gathering by Shri. M. D. Bansinge and the speaker 

was then invited to address the gathering. The speaker, Prof. P. V. Tekade firstly congratulated 

the Competitive examination Cell for taking the initiative to organize a talk on such a topic. He 

in his address emphasized on the need for preparation for competitive examinations to equip 

the students for exploring employment opportunities. The speaker threw light on the pattern & 

syllabus of entrance exams such as IIT-JAM, TIFR, IISER, CSIR/NET/SET, GRE. Further, he 

addressed the students as to how to prepare and study for such exams. He finally concluded by 

stating that rigorous training, systematic planning, and hard work are the keys to face the 

entrance examinations. 

All together more than 100 students attended the talk. The session was highly informative and 

educative to the aspiring students. The students raised a variety of questions to the speaker to 

which he answered with unwavering enthusiasm. Programme was concluded with the vote of 

thanks delivered by the member of the competitive examination cell Dr. S. R. Tiple. 

 

 

Date: 21st September 2022 

Place: Wardha 
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